
 
 

  

 

 
Aloha, 
 
Camp Mokule‘ia has had a lasting impact on generations of children in Hawaii.  But not all 
families can afford to send their kids to camp.  Executive Director David Baumgart Turner often 
obtains grants to cover the costs of bringing local underserved kids to camp. This year, 
however, the heavy wave damage consumed his attention. So we are having a fundraiser Lu‘au 
at Camp Mokule‘ia on Saturday, November 26, 2016 to raise money for “Camperships” to 
provide children in need with the Camp experience. We hope you will attend the luau or 
become a participating sponsor of at least $100 to be featured in our event program. 

In today’s stress filled world, children need more than ever the opportunity to experience the 
wonder of God’s creation. Camp Mokule‘ia provides outdoor spiritual and experiential learning 
where kids can laugh and play together in a fun-filled, safe environment while they learn the 
values of caring for our ‘aina and each other. Our Navigating Change program helps them 
understand the impacts of human activities on our mountains, streams, and ocean reef. Our 
Communications, Collaboration, Conflict Resolution and Leadership Development (CCCLD) 
program helps build community through emphasis on individual challenge and team work. 

Our goal is to raise $60,000 to provide the Camp experience for 2 days and 1 night at no 
cost to 600 youth next year; or with partial scholarships we can provide up to 1200 youth with 
the Camp experience! 

It costs $100 to provide a youngster with the Camp experience for just two days and one night.  

$200 allows them three days and 2 nights.  $300 gives them four days and 3 nights. And $500 
gives them a whole school break week at camp! 

Your donation to our fundraiser will give a child a chance to play in the outdoors, to be 
renewed, and to be imbued with the values of caring for our environment and each other.  

We are also seeking In-kind donations of goods or services with a minimum value of $50 to be 
auctioned during the Lu‘au.  Can you help us with a donation of a product or service from your 
business? Your donation can be something as simple as a valued product, a gift certificate to 
your business or an invitation to have lunch with you! 

Please go to www.campmokuleia.com/events/ to book tickets or make a donation. Simply fill it 
out, then call or email us and we’ll pick items up. Your donations are greatly appreciated and 
are tax deductible.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request to help.  

Sincerely, 

Kirsten Baumgart Turner, Luau Coordinator  kirstenbturner@gmail.com  (808)358-4280 
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